
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Melina Mann <Melina.Mann@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 12/7/2016 9:38:33 AM
Subject: fyi

I’m sure Rebecca saw this, but wanted you to note the changes. No longer can one senator/rep sit on a bill.
Richele
 
http://wspa.com/2016/12/06/sc-senate-changes-rules-to-limit-obstructions/
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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